
   

   
   

 

 

SUPREME COURT OF GIBRALTAR NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that, by order of the Acting Chief Justice as required by the 
Supreme Court Rules, the Registry will be closed to the public from the 24th day of 
December 2009 at 11 am, until the 4th day of January 2010, at 9.30 am.  In case of 
urgency, the Court may be contacted on telephone number 58009844. 

 
 


